
MONDAY 17th October 6:30 for a 7:00 p.m. start to be held at the PENRITH BOWLING CLUB 

TONIGHT will be a FELLOWSHIP night 

Highlights from our TEN PIN BOWLING Night 

It was hard work for Barry 

Trevor and Cathy enjoying their STRIKES!! Kayla and Cathy had fun 

Serious men’s business 



NEWS FROM THE BOARD 

At the last Board Meeting the following items of interest 
were discussed 

The Treasurer advised that Members with outstanding 
Fees had been paid. 

Although we’ve had two people express interest in join-
ing the Club, they are not prepared to make a commit-
ment just yet. Ehman who is a solicitor and works at 
Blacktown is currently living at Riverstone. He is moving 
to Glenmore Park in November and is interested in join-
ing then. 

John Harding reported that RYPEN will be cancelled again 
this year, however he has a 27 year old candidate who 
will attend RYLA on the 15th to 25th January 2023 

POLICE OFFICER OF THE YEAR 

As a result of the lockdown and COVID, over the last two 
years the Clubs in the Nepean Police Area Commnad 
have been unable to run the Police Officer of the Year 
Awards program. In order to get it up and running again 
a meeting is being held at 4:30 p.m. on Monday, 31st 
October at the Penrith Bowling Club. 

The Presidents, Vocational Service Directors from the 
four Rortary Clubs, Penrith, Penrith Valley, Nepean and 
St. Marys as well as people who have been involved in 
the previous Awards program have been invited to 
attend. Assistant Governor Paul Rogers PDG John Wake-
field will also be attending. John, who is on the N.S.W. 
Committee along with members will be invited fo briefly 
share their knowledge about the past events. 

Our Guest Speaker on the 26th September was Mark Howison who told us about 

his walk around Australia with his dad in 1973 





 Name   Partner Phone Email 

BENTVELZEN Jeremy Cassandra O427150 478 jeremy@amityit.com.au 

BYRNE Melissa   0424 989 408 insignia@gmail.com 

COOK Barry Margaret 0411 505 523 cookieandmargaret@outlook.com 

COSTA John Gina 0418 226 492 ghc2712@hotmail.com 

COSTA Leisa David 0418 658776 liesa@homelendmortgageservises.com.au 

CREED Michael James 0421 760002 mikecreed@me.com 

DICKENS Jo   0418 900064 kingswoodflorist@gmail.com 

FULKER Keith Heather 0401 211 420 sarlei@bigpond.com 

GLANVILLE Charles Sue 0412 268 417 cglanville216@gmail.com 

GLANVILLE Cathy Victor 0425 239 434 cathy@vicsmaxitransport.com.au 

GLANVILLE Victor Cathy 0416 157 668 vic@vicsmaxitransport.com.au 

HALL Tess Trevor 0412 162 712 thall1@bigpond.net.au 

HALL Trevor Tess 0418 273 189 rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com 

HARDING John Amabel 0423 333 826 beljohn.188@bigpond.com 

MANGOLD Olivia   0401 915 599 insigniahair@gmail.com 

MEAD Peter  0418 282 257 office@poshservices.com.au 

NEWELL Ross Gayle 0419 030 551 rhnewell@bigpond.net.au 

PEREIRA Darren     darren-pereira@hotmail.com 

PIEPERS Willy Beverleigh 0417 449 516 wil@bergerpiepers.com.au 

SCOTT John Katrina 0405 483 200 mulgoa1@gmail.com 

SCOTT Katrina John 0438 629 088 mulgoa1@gmail.com 

WILLOUGHBY Keith Marilyn 0418 977 278 willo-b@iinet.net.au 

          

Members of 

The Rotary Club of Penrith 2022 

FOLLOW PENRITH ROTARY CLUB ON FACEBOOK   
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